
 

Newsletter 1/2020 

Yearbook No 2 (2019) 
This yearbook is going online in the early January under http://unipub.uni-graz.at/sog18 

Yearbook No 3 (2020) 
Yearbook No 3 (2020) is dedicated to the subject “Languages and language use in South Eastern 

Europe in the long 18th century”. The editors encourage kindly to send some suggestions and ask to 

spread the call within the existing networks. Students in an advanced Master's or PhD program are 

also welcomed to contribute.  Please send your abstract till latest 28th of February 2020 to 

danielahaarmann@jcj.at and konrad.petrovszky@oeaw.ac.at. 

Yearbook Nr. 4 (2021) 
This yearbook will contain some articles to the subject “The Balkan Society between Lethargy, 

Irritation and Aggression. Studies on History of Emotions in the long 18th century”. The call for 

abstracts will be published with Newsletter 2/2020 (April). 

Conference Information 
The SOG18 conference to the subject “City and Future: Europe and its South East in the long 18th 
century” will be organized as cooperation project with the Austrian, the Hungarian and the Slovenian 
Society for 18th Century Studies at 27th-29th of May, 2021 in Graz. The call for abstracts will be 
pubished with Newsletter 2/2020 (April). 

New Publications 
Our board member Maria Barămova has published her postdoctoral thesis “Translacija na 

măguščestvo. Dogovarjaneto na miru meždu Habsburgite I Visokata Porta” [The translation of 

power. The peace negotiations between the Habsburgs and the Ottoman Porte]. Sofija 2019. 

Others 
Our board member Olga Katsiardi-Hering has participated at the conference to “The Greeks and the 
Balkans (1453-2019)” in Komotini, 22th-24th of November, 2019, see: 
http://www.he.duth.gr/conference/ 
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